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VIA HAND DELIVERY

Hon. Eddie Roberson, Director
Tennessee Regulatory Authority
460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, TN 3723

Re: AT&T/BST Request for Approval of Customer Notification Pursuant to
Authority Rule 1220-4-1-.08
Docket No. 07-00001

AT&T/BSLD Request for Approval of Customer Notification Pursuant to
Authority Rule 1220-4-1-.08
Docket No. 07-00002

Dear Director Roberson:

During the January 23, 2007 agenda conference, you asked when AT&T would
begin offering broadband Internet service in Tennessee for $10 per month.

A copy of AT&T’s December 28 letter to the FCC describing its voluntary
agreements in connection with the AT&T/BellSouth merger was filed with the TRA in
Docket No. 06-00093 on January 9, 2007. As described in the December 28 letter,
AT&T will offer a $10 per month broadband Internet access service to AT&T retail
consumers in Tennessee, as well as other AT&T in-region states, by June 29, 2007.
This broadband Internet access service will provide speeds up to 768Kbps, and will be
offered to retail consumers who have not previously subscribed to AT&T or BellSouth
ADSL service. The service will be available in AT&T’s broadband wireline buildout area
as defined in the December 28 letter. The offer will continue for at least 30 months after
its inception. Additional information regarding this merger commitment can be found in
the December 28 letter.

Very-fruly yours,

<«

_ Guy M. Hicks
ccC: Hon. Sara Kyle, Chairman
Hon. Ron Jones, Director
Hon. Pat Miller, Director
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